

ΗΟΙΥ TRINITY GREEK ORTHODOX CHURCH ΑΓΙΑ ΤΡΙΑΣ ΕΛΛΗΝΙΚΉ ΟΡΘΟΔΟΞΟΣ ΕΚΚΛΗΣΙΑ



November 8, 2023

Beloved Parishioners.

Greetings in the name of the Holy Trinity.

For the last thirteen years it has been established in the Delaware Valley/Greater Philadelphia area the tradition to honor members of our local Greek Orthodox Parishes for their outstanding contribution to their respective communities. Each member of a Parish contributes to its growth and welfare according to his/her unique individual talents. Each year though, we are compelled to elect only a handful of parishioners, four youths from the GOYA ministry, from the Philoptochos ministry one member, a parishioner from the general population of the Parish, a Youth Worker and new this year, a Senior Parish Member.

This year of the Lord 2023 the Ambassador Awards Program will take place on Sunday, December 10, at Adelphia in Deptford, New Jersey. The following members of our Parish have been selected by their peers to represent Holy Trinity: From GOYA:

FAITH: Ludo "Nektarios" Weichecki, HOPE: Katherine Adamopoulos, LOVE: Dionyssios Crisp, & PEACE: Irene Kirifides; from the Parish, Lou Novakis, from Philoptochos, Popi Papachrysanthou, Youth Worker, Joe Wolcott, and for the 1st time a Senior Parish Member, Lauren Diamond. We congratulate all those chosen!

We would like, as always, to have as many parishioners present at this event, especially family members of the honorees, therefore, we kindly request that you purchase your banquet ticket(s) for friends and family members as soon as possible. RSVP Deadline: MONDAY DECEMBER 1, 2023. Payment should be written to and sent directly to Holy Trinity. We will then send one check to the Metropolis with our RSVP List. PLEASE CALL THE CHURCH OFFICE TO RSVP.

We also ask of you to place a greeting in the commemorative Journal Book to double honor those who will represent us. You may do this as an individual or family or advertise your business. Please use the attached ad form and drop it off at the church office with your donation, no later than November 27. Please make the Journal check payable to the Greek Orthodox Metropolis of NJ. Thank you!

We appreciate your support, and we hope to see you there,

May the Lord Jesus Christ bless you always,

Father Philemon Patitsas

+ Fr. Thileman Patols

Presiding Priest